

P.O. Box 386, 555 Monroe Street, Coalinga, Calif. 93210

Tel: (559) 935-0727 Fax: (559) 935-1293

Mallory Griffith-Wells
555 Monroe Street P.O Box 386
Coalinga, California 93210
mgriffith@chrpd.org

March 24, 2025

Fresno County Board of Supervisors 2220 Tulare Street, Room 301 Fresno, CA 93721

Dear Members of the Fresno County Board of Supervisors,

I am writing on behalf of the Coalinga-Huron Recreation and Park District in regard to the request from the Freewater County Water District to move their elections from odd-numbered years to even-numbered years.

After reviewing the letter, we would like to formally express that the Coalinga-Huron Recreation and Park District has no issues with this request. We are supportive of this change and are fully in favor of it moving forward. We believe this adjustment will help streamline the election process, reduce confusion, and provide greater voter engagement by aligning with other local and state elections.

We appreciate your consideration of this request and are confident that the change, if approved, will benefit both the Freewater County Water District and the greater community. Should you require any further information or have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Mallory Griffith-Wells
General Manager
Coalinga-Huron Recreation and Park District

